From: Bobbie Thibodeau [mailto:bthibodeau@sad15.0rg]
Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2018 9:27 PM

To: DOE, SIS <SIS.DOE@maine.gov>

Subject: Social Studies Standards Review

Hello,
Thank you for asking for comments as you begin the review process.

Please consider adding specific "global competency” standards, Asia society just released a useful framework, developed
with the OECD and aligned to the Center for Global Education definition of global competence. (attached)

‘Social sciences such as psychology, sociology, metacognition, and philosophy do not readily fit info the current social
studies standards.

Bdth, global competencies and scientific understanding of and reflection on human behavior are of critical importance to
preparing youth for success in their future. At the high school level they fall into the realm of the social studies
department yet are not adequately represented in our state social studies standards.

Thank you again and good luck!

Kind Regards,
Bobbie Thibodeau

Social Studies Department Lead Teacher
IB World Religions, World History, History through Film
Modei UN Advisor




